
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CONCERNING VACATION OF

THAT PART OF ADAMS STREET 
THAT LIES BETWEEN BLOCKS 

8 & 9
	 Notice is hereby given that the 
City Council of the City of Cor-
with, Iowa, will meet in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall at 108 NW 
Elm St. in Corwith, Iowa on the 8th 
day of June, 2021, at 6:15 P.M., and 
at that time the said Council will 
consider a request to vacate the 
following described part of Adams 
Street:

That part of Adams Street, be-
ginning at the intersection of 
Wayne Street that lies between 
Blocks 8 and 9, Stilson’s Sec-
ond Addition, Corwith, Iowa 

	 The proposed vacation would va-
cate that part of Adams Street be-
tween Wayne Street and Harrison 
Street. 
	 Those persons being for or 
against the vacation of said part of 
Adams Street may meet with the 
City Council at said time and place 
or file written objections or recom-
mendations prior to the time of said 
hearing. 
	 Published by the authority of the 
City Council of Corwith, Iowa.
	 Dated at Corwith, Iowa this 27th 
day of May, 2021.
	 Kristy Brunsvold, City Clerk 
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